«Home\_salutation» «Address»

25th February 2015

AGO/JSN/Maths Interventions

Dear «Home\_salutation»

## Re Mathematics Additional GCSE Interventions on Saturdays

I am writing to inform «Forename» that we will continue Revision Sessions on Saturdays as part of the intervention programme to support «his\_her» to achieve and encourage students' preparation for the GCSE exams in June 2015. These sessions will take place, on Saturdays, starting on 7<sup>th</sup> March 2015 from 9.00 a.m. – 12.00 noon. There will be different content sessions organised based on students levels of knowledge, but we will also start working through the past exam papers in this module.

The Saturdays in Module 4 will be as follows:

- Saturday 14th March 2015
- Saturday 21st March 2015
- Saturday 28th March 2015

As always, we expect an excellent Attitude to Learning and a high commitment to the Revision Sessions. I would also like to add that these revision sessions are in addition to students' normal timetabled lessons and therefore, to make the most of these revision sessions, students must also show a good Attitude to Learning in class. When at the academy on Saturdays, students are required to stay in the Darwin Maths classroom or Darwin first floor plaza, and are not permitted to walk around anywhere else in the academy.

I am aware that your support is fundamental to your «son\_daughter»'s success and I look forward to working with you to ensure this continues.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D. Grozdanic

Director of Learning Mathematics

«Forename» «Surname» - «NC\_Year» - «Code»